Tikokino Primary School Newsletter

Tikokino 100% - Today, Tomorrow, Together

Phone: 06 8565 833 office@tikokino.school.nz Principal: Hamish Natusch 06 8565738

Week 5, Term 4, 14th - 18th November 2022



Welcome to School Hetta, our newest 5 vear old.

Dear Parents, Caregivers & Friends,

After a few busy weeks of athletics and camps, this week has been relatively quiet, allowing the focus to shift back to the classroom!

Last Thursday and Friday, Room 2 had a fantastic camp at Wakarara. The weather may not have been great, but this did not stop any of the activities that were planned. Everyone had a blast on the waterslide, cooking on open fires, feeding the Bradley's pet eels, glow worming and a disco! Thank you to all the parents who attended, 18 in total, for helping make the camp a success. Lastly, thank you to Miss Beachen for doing all the work to organise a memorable camp for our students.

Room 1 are looking forward to their overnight camp at school next Friday 25th November.

We have the Flemington Mud Run this Sunday! It's great to hear a number of students are entering, I haven't heard of many adults! Reminder, just go to the Flemington Mud Run Home Page and enter your child/family. I do recommend from past experience, tape shoes on tightly as they can come off in the mud!

A huge thank you to our Home and School who have catered for a few events lately. We have two new trampolines ordered, the new TV for Room 4 is up, and we are currently researching the best human skeleton and replica of the human body to purchase to help teach our students all about the human body! Thank you to our Home and School who contribute hugely, allowing us to do this!

All the best to our CHB Interschool Athletics team who compete on Tuesday. I look forward to sharing how they go.

Have a great weekend.

Regards, Hamish.

No School Lunches from the Sawyers Arms tomorrow - please remember a packed lunch.



STUDENT OF THE WEEK:

Room 1: Tilda for returing with a learning attitude.

Room 2: Willow for her hard work in class.

Room 3: Isobel, Lucas & Zara for their effort during

reading testing.





